
 
 
November 2024 
 

Dear families 

Winter Celebrations 2024 

On Thursday 12 December, Dixons Music Primary will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. 
With children’s endless energy and the determination of supporters like us, Save the Children help to create a fairer 
world by keeping children safe, healthy and educated.  

We are inviting children to come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers or festive outfits, along with a suggested 
donation of £1. If you would like to find out more about Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, please feel free 
to explore the following website: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about.  

In addition to hosting our annual Christmas Jumper Day, we will also be inviting all pupils in the academy to watch a 
pantomime performance of Cinderella, delivered in school by award-winning production provider, Stage-Ed.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for our students, and we are grateful to be able to provide this enriching experience. 
We are asking for a contribution of £2 to subsidise the cost of the production, which is significantly lower than going 
to see a pantomime at a theatre. This contribution is payable via ParentPay.  

 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Brown  
Personal Development Pioneer 
 


